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ADVERTISEMENT NOTICE 

 
 

Occupational Health Practitioners Required 
 
The Department of Justice (DOJ) are seeking Independent Medical Referees (IMRs) 
to review the decisions of the Selected Medical Referee in respect of appeals for ill 
health retirement and/or Injury on Duty award from serving and former police 
officers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Department intend to establish a qualified call off list of medical professionals 
to be appointed as Independent Medical Referees (IMRs). Applications are welcome 
from Selected Medical Practitioners.   
 
For more information please visit https://www.justice-
ni.gov.uk/publications/appointment-independent-medical-referee.The information 
pack, which  includes details of fees and expenses, and application form can be 
requested as follows:- 
 
Email:  IODMailbox@justice-ni.x.gsi.gov.uk 
 
Telephone:   028 905 23224 
 

Post: Medical Appeals Co-ordinator, Room A4:16, Castle Buildings, 
Stormont Estate, Belfast, BT4 3SG 

 

Completed application forms must be submitted by 12 noon on  

Wednesday 18 October 2017. 

 
Applications are invited from medical professionals who hold a  

*relevant Occupational Health Practitioner qualification  
for a minimum of 2 years  

 
*Associate, Member or Fellow of the Faculty of Occupational 

Medicine – AFOM, MFOM or FFOM or EEA equivalent 
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